2022 School at $t. George Place
Admissions Policy

The School at St. George Place is a public school in the Houston Independent School District.
As such, we accept all students who live in our attendance zone. In addition, we accept
transfer students in other attendance zones via an application process done through the
Head of School, Sean McClish (Principal) and the Student Information Representative
Specialist, Cynthia Bendy. Transfer application decisions are based on roster availability and
previous school data as appropriate. All students who attend our school receive access to
the International Baccalaureate (IB) Primary Years Programme (PYP). For more detailed
information on how we ensure access to an IB education for all our learners, please refer to
our inclusion policy.
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